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Dear Prospective Raffle Sponsor: 

 

Valley Township Parks & Recreation Authority will be holding a raffle fundraising event on 

September 23, 2023 at Rainbow Elementary School in conjunction with our annual “Valley 

Day”.  All of the proceeds raised from this event will be used to support our programs for our 

youth at low to no cost to our residents. 

We are in the process of collecting merchandise for the event and are hoping you will be able 

to donate an item or service to help us in this endeavor.  By donating an item or service you 

will be making a tax-detectible contribution that will help the Valley Township Parks & 

Recreation Authority continue to help make life better for individuals right here in our own 

community.  If you do not have an item or service to donate, a monetary donation would be 

appreciated towards the purchase of items to be auctioned or towards our summer programs 

(Tax ID 23-6000550). 

Additionally, you will benefit from exposure of your company’s name to those who attend 

the event.  Donors will be listed at the event, and the merchandise you give will be on display 

through the event. 

We hope that you will consider donating an item, service, or provide monetary support to 

continue the work of the Valley Township Parks and Recreation Authority.  You may reach 

me at 484.678.9135. 

Thank you for your consideration and support for the youth programs in Valley Township.  

Children are our future and it pays to invest in their future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrice Proctor 

Chairwoman, Parks & Recreation Authority 

Chairwomen, Valley Township Board of Supervisors 
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VALLEY TOWNSHIP PARKS & RECREATION AUTHORITY 

 

RAFFLE DONATION FORM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Name/Address: 

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Person: ________________________________Phone Number:_________________________ 

 

eMail:______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Item(s)/Service to be donated: 

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Estimated value of donated item: $ ______________________________________________________ 

 

Items(s) will be: 

  

   Dropped off at Valley Township Municipal Office by:______________________________________ 

 

   Given to a Parks & Recreation Authority member by:______________________________________ 

 

   Please call to make arrangements to pick up donation.  Best number to contact:__________________ 

 

 

In lieu of a raffle item, please accept a monetary donation of $_________________________________ 

 

Please make check payable to Valley Township and not “Raffle Donation” in the memo portion of your 

check.  Checks can be mailed to Valley Township, 1145 West Lincoln Highway, Coatesville, PA 19320 

or delivered in person to the Township Building at 1145 West Lincoln Highway, Coatesville, PA 19320,  

during normal business hours of 8:00am – 4:00pm, Monday through Friday.  We would appreciate 

receipt of your monetary donation by September 15, 2023.  


